From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, July 31, 2023 2:52:00 PM

Case No. 2022-00367

Thank you for your comments on the application of Mountain Water District. Your comments
in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2022-00367, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:

2022-00367 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 10:49 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry

From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 4:47 PM

To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by _) on

Tuesday, July 25, 2023 at 4:46 PM

Name: Sharon Ratliff

Address: 113 Ratliff Road

City: Kimper

State: Kentucky

Zip Code: 41539

Phone number where you can be reached: _

Home phone:

Utility Name: Mountain Water District

State the nature of your concern: In re: case 2022-00367 I strongly am against their request for

the poorest in the state. Loss of jobs, (thanks to coal mine’s closing), many living on a small
fixed income, (if approved and Kentucky Power approved there goes the increase in many
social security raises from January). Barely able to pay bills now!!!! No air conditioning this
very hot summer ROASTING!!!! That’s another case you’re deciding on. If approved we

can’t buy groceries, guess we’ll make salads with weeds and grass! No joke, my lawn is full of
plantain which is a healthy green. If all these big companies/corporations increase is approved



Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No






